December 17, 2004

MEMORANDUM FOR:
Carolyn Federoff, President, AFGE National Council of 

  HUD Locals 222

FROM:


Priscilla A. Lewis, Acting Chief, Labor Relations Branch, ARHLL

SUBJECT:  


Survey for Federal Career Intern Graduates


In accordance with Article 3, Section 3.08, of the HUD/AFGE Agreement, attached is an advance copy of the Survey for Federal Career Intern Graduates.  Employees are being selected to participate in a voluntary random sample survey for recently converted HUD Federal Career Interns.  The HUD Training Academy is working with an Executive Potential Program (EPP) team (sponsored by the USDA Graduate School) who has selected HUD’s FCI Program to review and present its findings to their EPP Class.  

The data collected will be used to prepare a report and presentation to the USDA EPP participants as well as to assist the HUD Training Academy evaluate and improve the effectiveness of the program, and to ensure that the program is meeting its goals and objectives in relation to supporting the development of a diverse and quality HUD workforce.  Accordingly, the survey will have no adverse impact on the bargaining unit.


Please provide any comments you may have by December 27, 2004.  If you have any questions concerning this memorandum, please contact Joann T. Robinson on (202) 708-3373.

Attachments
[image: image1.wmf]hud_fci_(interns).htm


[image: image2.wmf]FCI Survey Introduction.doc


